To comply with the Department of Buildings (DOB) Local Law 11, Con Edison will make repairs to the
eastern facade of the East 74™ Street Station beginning next week. These repairs require temporary
closures of two southbound lanes on the FDR Drive. This work will be performed on the night shift from
April 28th through May 1st. During this time, Con Edison crews will minimize lane closures as much as
possible.

DOT permit stipulations allow lane closures as follows:
One southbound lane

Monday - Friday, 11pm-5:30am
Sunday morning, lam -11am

Two southbound lanes
Monday - Friday, lam-5am
Sunday morning, 2am-7am

Should you have any questions or concerns, please call the main Manhattan Public Affairs phone number
(212) 460-6427.



